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Washington, D.C.

November 16, 1984

No. 645

Dear Mr-. Secretary:

1 have the honour to refer to your Note of

November 13, 1984, which refera ta the conclusion of

discussions between officiais of aur two Gavernments

concerning the arnendment of the St. Lawrence Seaway Tarif f

of Tolls in connection with the graduai implementation of

operational surcharges at the- clasing of the navigation

season af the St. Lawrence Seaway, under the juriadiction

of the St. Lawrence Seaway Authority in Canada and the

Saint Lawrence Seaway Development Corporation in the

United Statl-s, and to the signature by the twa Seaway

entities of the'Memorandum of Agreement attached to, your,

Note.

The Honourable George P. Shultz

Secretary of State of the

United States of America


